
Linkin  Park  concert  at
Harveys canceled
The Linkin Park concert scheduled for Sept. 1 at the Harveys
Lake Tahoe Outdoor Arena has been canceled. 

The following is a statement from Linkin Park’s management:
“We  are  incredibly  saddened  to  hear  about  the  passing  of
Chester  Bennington.  The  Linkin  Park  One  More  Light  North
American Tour has been canceled and refunds are available at
point of purchase. Our thoughts go out to all those affected.”

Bennington committed suicide July 20. He was 41.
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